
July 11, 1997 

Chuck Clarke, Regional Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10 
1200 Sixth Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98101 

Tom Fitzsimmons, Director 
Washington Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

Lloyd Piper, Acting Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations 
P.O. Box 550 (A7-50) 
Richland, WA 99352 

Subject: Canyon Disposition Initiative 

Dear Messrs. Clarke, Fitzsimmons and Piper: 

The Hanford Advisory Board has identified some issues associated with consideration of the Canyon 
Disposition Initiative. The enclosed report outlines these initial concerns and the Board recommends the 
Tri-Party agencies address in the Phase I screening of alternatives and full feasibility studies to support 
selection of a preferred alternative(s). 

Very truly yours, 

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 

Attachment: Framing of Issues Disposition of Canyon Facilities Prepared by EnviroIssues For Hanford 
Advisory Board 

For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
URL: http://www.hanford.gov/boards/hab/letters/97-016.htm  
Last Updated: 02/19/1999 11:03:21 

cc: Alice Murphy, Designated Federal Official 
Randy Smith, Environmental Protection Agency 
Dan Silver, Washington Department of Ecology
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